
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, APRIL 15, 2018 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 FOR THOSE STILL WORKING ON THEIR TAX RETURNS, I’LL KEEP MY COMMENTS BRIEF. I 

HAVE NEVER UNDERSTOOD WHY PEOPLE WAIT UNTIL THE LAST MINUTE TO FILE THEIR 

TAXES. I GOT MINE DONE FRIDAY.  

DURING SPRING LETTER MONTH WE HEARD FROM PAMELLA, WHO WROTE: 

Nearly Spring Greeting to all of you at WRVM!  

I am so grateful for Christian radio, and specially enjoy WRVM.  Although I enjoy the 

contemporary Christian radio such as I find on WEMI, I specially enjoy WRVM for the 

old hymns and songs.   

The programs you bring us are enlightening as well.  Even though I am 60 years 

young, my favorite programs are the children's - Keys For Kids and Adventures in 

Odyssey.  I enjoy a Life That Maters and Lighten Up.  I have listened to God's Great 

Outdoors and found it to be a nice program as well.  I really like the request hour 

too.  I am not really fond of the more political programs, but know that as Christians 

we need to be a part of the political world and speak up.  The bus trips all sound like 

great fun and my husband and I hope to join you all on one someday soon.   

Thanks so much for all you do.   

IT’S STILL NEARLY SPRING, I THINK. AND SPEAKING OF BUS TRIPS, WE STILL HAVE A FEW 

SEATS OPEN FOR OUR UPCOMING TRIPS TO THE WISCONSIN GOSPEL MUSIC FESTIVAL AT 

THE DELLS. CALL US TO REGISTER OR GET MORE INFORMATION. OR VISIT US ONLINE AT 

WRVM.ORG. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


